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A Word from the President...  ED HAMILTON

 I am really excited about the new interest in our chapter and the direcƟ on we are heading.  Not too long ago we 
were pondering the thought of dissolving the chapter and donaƟ ng the money we had to another non-profi t club.  In the 
last 3-4 months we have had several new members and great aƩ endence at the monthly meeƟ ngs.  We had a fantasƟ c 
pancake breakfast in conjuncƟ on with the Walking Down Ranch Veteran’s Tribute on September 17th of 2022.  In addiƟ on 
to a very sucessful breakfast we also had a great day of fl ying Young Eagles.  We fl ew 22 Young Eagles before the strong 
winds grounded us for the day.

A SPECIAL THANKS TO EVERYONE
WHO HELPED MAKE THIS EVENT
A SUCCESS.

As you all know, we as a chapter currently do not have a Board of Directors or ExecuƟ ve Offi  cers as required per 
our By-Laws.  We as a chapter are taking this very seriously and are working towards establishing not only the Board of 
Directors but also the ExecuƟ ve Offi  cers; President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer.  The Board of Directors shall 
be determined as follows per the By-Laws; Current President, Vice-President, Secretary/Treasurer and the Immediate Past 
President with AddiƟ onal Directors not to exceed four in number.  The board shall have no less than seven members.

 A special meeƟ ng has been called to get our chapter on the right track.  During this meeƟ ng we will discuss and 
nominate people for the board.  And then, during the regular meeƟ ng on October 25th we will elect the Board of Direc-
tors & ExecuƟ ve Board members.  Special MeeƟ ng Date is this coming Tuesday, October 11th at 6:00pm in the conference 
room.

 Are you willing and have a desire to serve your fellow members... then put your name in the hat and help get our 
chapter on track and healthy!  If not you, do you know a fellow member that has demonstrated good character and skill 
sets that you think would serve the chaper well, then nominate him/her and lets see how great our chapter can be going 
forward!

 I see many great things on the horizon for our chapter and look forward to sharing them in the next
“A Word from the President” segment in next month’s newsleƩ er.

One more thing, there is a Young Eagles training seminar on October 22nd at 9:00am in Don Lusk’s hangar and 
everyone is welcome to aƩ end.  If you plan on aƩ ending please let Don know via email at dlusk@dwlusk.com or text mes-
sage to 928-521.1632 so we can plan refreshments accordingly.

            Sincerely,
            Ed Hamilton


